
 

 
 
 
 
 
16 February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
For the final polish in making sure students are ready for the final exams on return we have 
MASTER CLASSES over February half term. They can simply join from wherever they are. 
 
The links are in their TEAMS calendar - simply click to join.  
 
Teachers will be presenting the highlights of 'what you need to know.'   
 
All the recordings will be made available after the event.  
 
These are the little things that can make a big difference to grades.  
 
The sessions are short, please encourage attendance.  
 
More information is also attached in the PDFs. 
 
As always if you need anything before we break up, please get in touch with either me: 
 
(alex.hook@shottonhallacademy.co.uk) 
 
 or Michelle Armstrong (michelle.armstrong@shottonhallacademy.co.uk) . 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Alex Hook 
Head of School 
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